
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Beck’s class for a job well done on 

the October announcements! 

 

The announcers for October were: Casey Tack, 

Mackenzie Yatooma, Jessie Christian, Sophia Penzien, 

Marshall Robinson, Freddie Steerzer, Vanessa 

Schrader, Maddie Meister, Ethan Beaudin, Ryan 

Stillwell, Gabriel Goldwater, Blake Boyd, Henry 

Kilchevski, Arianna Helle, Auriela Neiderkohr, and 

Caleb Feller 

A special thank-you to Ms. Forrester and Mr. 

Grammen’s classes for leading the school with our 
Ashley All-Star song in October with Mr. Materazzi 

accompanying on acoustic guitar. Also, thank you to 

Mrs. Mitchell and Mrs. Misenar’s classes who sang the 

P2 song. 

 

Ashley Elementary Mission Statement 

The Ashley Elementary community will create a positive environment that will foster the growth of students 

academically and socially. We will encourage our students to become responsible,  

 
IMPORTANT NOVEMBER DATES TO 

REMEMBER: 

Nov. 1st- 22nd: 4th Annual NEW Book Collection 

                          Christmas for Anchor Bay 

Nov. 5th: NO School Election Day 

Nov. 6th: PTG Meeting 4:00 

                Strawberry Fields Fundraiser 2:00-8:00 

Nov. 8th: ½ Day Release at 12:26 PM 

Nov. 22nd: ½ day Release at 12:26 PM 

Nov. 25th – 27th NO School Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

                          

 

 

NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL: 

As all of you know November is a very busy time of year. Please make sure 

you and your family take time to reflect on the many things you have to be 

thankful for. Thank you to our PTG for a month of fun with our All-Star Fun 

Run, Penny Wars, and our Ashley Fall Festival!   We had a great turn out 

and served over 450 donuts! 

I would like to personally thank all of you for supporting our students and 

our school community. Our fundraising efforts allow us to sponsor family 

events, provide learning presentations, support technology initiatives and 

put additional resources and supplies in the hands of our learners! We are 

excited to always provide current programming and learning opportunities 

to our All Stars! 

It was great to see so many volunteers and families present for our 

Halloween Festivities and our Parade.  Classroom assessments are being 

completed and report cards will be going home this month and look 

forward to Virtually meeting with our families during conferences. Please 

look for your conference time with your child’s teacher 

Students are showing great achievement using our Math Pathways 

approach to learning. Here all students receive different supports or are 

challenged in Math. Our Instructional Coach, is working in collaboration 

with our grade level teams! We are so excited to plan fun filled targeted 

activities for our students.   

Our Ashley family continues to work on Positive Interactions, and the 

overall Social and Emotional Well Being of our children. We continue to 

creatively engage our students as we practice spreading kindness and 

trying utilizing all of our All-Star Character Traits!   

Our Fourth Grade Class is working on a Special Holiday Community Project. 

We will be providing the city of New Baltimore with an outdoor holiday 

tree that will be used to decorate our community and to demonstrate 

team work, creativity and kindness.   

Ashley Elementary is Thankful for our All-Star Community!     

Respectfully, 

Mrs. Melissa VanHulle 

Principal 

Ashley Elementary 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Ashley’s 5th Grade Announcers for      
the Month of November 

 
Mrs. Bergeon’s Class: 
Milad AlSahak Younan, Nathan 
Beasinger, Lucas Bokano, Brenden 
Cwiklinski, Benjamin Harms, 
Blaine Hranach, Jordan Johnson, 
Avery Milroth, Caitlyn Murphy, 
Avery Sage, Charleigh Traub and 
Mason Upton 

STUDENT GREEN TEAM 2024-2025 
 
A BIG thank-you to Mrs. Berdan for organizing the Green Team. We look forward to the 
projects you have planned this school year. 
 
Kindergarten: 
Kennedy Geisman 
Juliana Schwegler 
 
1st Grade:  
Annie Roehm 
Harley Stuart 
Bree Masden 
 
2nd Grade:  
Grayson Trombly 
Sophia Clifford 
 
3rd Grade      4th Grade: 
Leo Osebold     Blake Decker 
Niko Schwegler    Gianna Romano 
Amy Stuart     Margo Louiselle 
Ryan Greenwold    Izzy Vanderhagen 
Reese Greenwold    Isabella Clifford 
Isaac Roehm     Melanie Hering 
Evelyn Cintron     Natalie Hering 
Isabel Goldwater    Abbey Schwegler 
Cianna Reed 
Rosalee Lanman 
Harper Boggs     
             
            
      5th Grade: 
      Madelyn Meister 
      Jessie Christian 
      Bryce Masden 
       
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

Gianna Romano   Daphne Smith   
Margo Louiselle  Sophia Carreri 

Alex Kovacevic   Khloe Turner 

Ethan Hart   Melinna VanTiem 

Nolan Decker   Ella Beaudin   

Lilly Rieden   Roz Morisette 

Sophia Schehr   Beau Traub 

Josie Zyrowski   Brynlee O’Lear  

Leia Anderson   Alexandra Olson 

Coltyn Carrier   Jessie Christian 

Ainsley McIntyre  Ryan Stillwell 

Nadya Morris   Maddie Meister 

        Lilliana Cintron (Student Congress Rep) 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Mrs. Bergeron 

for putting together our 

Student Council. We look 

forward to serving our 

community through the 

collections of your 

student Council. 

Congratulations to 

Lilliana Cintron for being 

our Student Council 

Representative. 



 

 

 

Ashley Elementary collected 1,667 macaroni & Cheese cups. 

Congratulations to Mrs. Mitchell’s 4th Grade Class for collecting 183 cups. They 

were the winners of the Pizza Party 


